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PHARMACY PROVIDER NOTICE: 

 
This notification is for all New Hampshire Medicaid Pharmacy 
Providers.   
 
On Thursday, October 23, 2008, New Hampshire Medicaid will be 
updating the current Quantity Limit program with the following 
changes: 

• All Proton Pump Inhibitor medications, Spiriva, Tamiflu 
and Relenza will be added 

 
Existing classes will have the following additions/changes: 

• Kytril solution, Sporanox, Imitrex stat doses, 
Treximet, Zomig ZMT 5mg, Avonex, Betaseron, 
Omnaris and Veramyst 

 
When clinically appropriate, New Hampshire Medicaid encourages 
pharmacy providers to contact prescribers regarding those 
prescriptions where changes may be appropriate to conform to daily 
dosing limitations. For those patients who require unique dosing 
regimens, pharmacy providers, prescribers or the prescriber’s 
designated office personnel can contact the First Health Services Call 
Center at (866)-664-4511 (toll-free).   
 
The Quantity Limit program will continue to be updated periodically 
with additional medications.  Providers may find it beneficial to refer 
to the Web site for the most current information at 
http://newhampshire.fhsc.com.  
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